
i0-001
COMMENT

CL-02972

From:
Sent:
To:
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Tina Allison <teanaallison@yahoo.co.uk>
Friday, January 22, 2010 7:16 PM

secretary <secretary@CFTC.gov>
Regulation of Retail Forex

Dear Sir/Madame,

I am currently using a Demo Trading account and will soon open a Live one in a couple of months, due
to your announcement of changes that may take effect on the leverage limit for the US I will no longer
consider opening a Live account in the US, your limits are just far too small for me to trade to supply
me of an income and I’m sure a lot of customers will be doing the same.

Regards,
Many Thanks,
Ms. Tina L. Allison


